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Construction: Coming to a Road near You!
During the summer, construction is absolutely rampant throughout Wisconsin. Construction takes place on highways, freeways, county roads, town roads, and everything in between. Construction is important but it can also cause a fair amount of issues for drivers, especially if people are not paying attention.
I wanted to take the time in this column to discuss a few of the construction projects taking place in our district. I know I have mentioned this website before, but 511wi.gov/#:Alerts is a wonderful website that provides an array of information for people driving near and far throughout Wisconsin.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Right now, just south of Durand, there is roadwork happening and this construction will be continuing until September 27, 2024. There is a mainline flagging operation on Wisconsin 25 southbound from Pleasant Ridge Road to Wisconsin 25 North that ends in a one way.
Just outside of Maiden Rock in Pierce County, there will be construction taking place until August 12, 2024. On Wisconsin 35 heading southbound there will be a one lane road with a temporary signal from Chester Street to Green Street.
Finally, in between Trimbelle and Prescott in Pierce County there is a full road closure on Highway 10 heading eastbound and westbound. This is taking place on 104th Street and to avoid this road closure, you can travel towards Highway 65 and take that north towards River Falls, go eastbound on Cemetery Road in River Falls and then go southbound on Highway 29 or 35 and find yourself in Prescott.
All of these road projects and many more can be found in Wisconsin at the website mentioned previously. I would encourage you all to know the route you are taking and be safe as you drive this summer!
As always, feel free to contact my office with questions, comments, or concerns at Rep.Pronschinske@legis.wi.gov.
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